

11/09/2023

Dear parents,

Greetings!

## Kindly note the following as important and do the needful:

For the smooth running of teaching/learning activities students should follow the below mentioned precautionary measures to stop the spread of virus.

- 1. Parents should take care not to send their ward to school if the child is not feeling well.
- 2.If the child shows any symptoms of running nose, cough, headache and fever do the Antigen Test at home and if the result is negative, students can come to school ONLY if they have NO symptoms.
- 3. If the result is positive the student should take medical certificate from the hospital and submit it when the student return back to school after five days.
- 4.Students should wear mask if they have any respiratory symptoms. Students should maintain proper personal hygiene and cleanliness.
- 5. They should cut their nails and trim their hair at regular intervals to ensure safety against disease.
- 6.Students must carry their own water bottle and healthy food. Sharing food items and water is strictly prohibited to avoid any unwanted situation.
- 7.Students should cover their mouth and nose while coughing/sneezing with a tissue/flexed elbow, then throw the used tissues in trash bin.
- 8. It is mandatory for all students to attend school in proper uniform.
- 9.Kindly submit the health report to school if your child has any specific health concern immediately without any delay.

Thank you for your support and commitment to our school's safety.

Warm regards,

Anitha Jees

School Nurse

Ms. Seddiga Abdeen

Principal